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Donor Privacy Policy 
Maui Nui Marine Resource Council (MNMRC) is committed to respecting the privacy of our 
donors. We value your trust and recognize that maintaining this trust requires transparency 
and accountability in how we treat the information you choose to share with us. 

1. Information We Collect and How It Is Used 
MNMRC collects personal information such as your name, mailing address, phone number, 
email address, and donation history when you voluntarily provide it to us, including through 
online donations, event registrations, newsletter sign-ups, or other forms of 
communication. This information is used to process donations, issue tax receipts, 
communicate with you about our programs and events, and send occasional updates or 
appeals. 

We do not sell, rent, or trade donor information with any third party. We may share donor 
information with service provider platforms only as necessary to process donations and 
maintain communications about those donations, and only under strict confidentiality 
agreements. 

2. Reviewing and Updating Your Information 
You may request to review, update, or correct your personal information we have collected 
at any time. To do so, please contact us at: giving@mauireefs.org or (808)707-5056. 

3. Opt-Out Policy 
If you wish to opt out of receiving communications from us or do not want your personal 
information shared outside MNMRC for any purpose (such as recognition or 
acknowledgement), you may contact us at any time. We will honor all such requests 
promptly. To do so, please contact us at: giving@mauireefs.org or (808)707-5056. 

4. Data Security 
MNMRC takes data security seriously. We implement appropriate physical, electronic, and 
managerial procedures to safeguard and secure the personal information you provide. This 
includes secure servers and limited access to donor information only by authorized 
personnel. 

Changes to This Policy 
The most current version will always be posted on our website at www.mauireefs.org. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy or how your information is handled, 
please contact us directly. 


